
New homes for Craigmillar
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A Glasgow-based construction firm is currently building 111
new  affordable  homes  as  part  of  the  first  phase  of  the
Craigmillar Town Centre Masterplan.

The work is being done on behalf of Dunedin Canmore and is
scheduled to be finished in summer 2018,.

A total of 54 new homes are for social rent and a further 57
for mid-market rent.

Callum Murray for builders CCG said: “These new homes will
provide high quality, affordable housing for the community of
Craigmillar.

“This development is also creating valued work placements and
apprenticeships with four trade apprentices currently based on
site  as  well  as  donating  money  and  resources  to  local
initiatives  such  as  the  Craigmillar  Literacy  Trust,  Grass
Roots Clothing and the Castlebrae School Memorial Garden.”
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